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Update: Five Questions Companies Are Asking About DOL's New
Independent Contractor Rule

 

The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) recently issued a final rule imposing stricter criteria for companies to
classify workers as independent contractors. This rule, effective as of March 11, 2024, deviates from the
previous administration's interpretation of the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) and may result in more lawsuits
related to misclassification. These lawsuits, if filed as collective actions under the FLSA, can have significant
implications for companies. Listen to learn more about the final rule, how companies may be affected, and steps
that companies should consider to ensure that they are complying with the new developments in the law.

Listen to "Update: Five Questions Companies Are Asking About DOL's New Independent Contractor Rule" on
Spreaker.  
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Hosted by Perkins Coie’s Labor & Employment lawyers, Workplace Rules offers engaging discussions with in-
house professionals, outside counsel, and leading experts on current labor and employment law topics, including
regulatory changes and trends in litigation.
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